



Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



January 19, 2017

To:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

From:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

Re:

Out of Town Training

Attn:

Supervisor Meegan

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please authorize Detective Lieutenant Kevin Baranowski and Detective Timothy Pratt, to attend the New York State DCJS Level- I Latent Fingerprint Processing Course, February 6th through February 10th, 2017. This course is to be held at the Monroe County Public Safety Training Center in Rochester, New York. The total cost of this training should not exceed \$1,000.00. There are sufficient funds in the police training courses line item (1.3120.0459) to cover this expense.

Respectfully,

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police